
        Dates to Remember November 9-10: Fall Break, No School
November 17: Academic Awards Night
November 22: Career Day

November 24: No School, PD Day
November 30: School Council Meeting 7pm
December 8: No School, Non Instructional Day

Dear Lakers and Laker families, 

Our Lakers continue to impress me by adding to our positive school culture and climate daily. Through
positive interactions in the hallways, intramurals, participation in clubs and teams, their contributions to
their academics in their classrooms, and volunteering in our community, our Lakers are enriching our
school and our community of Sylvan Lake.

This week grade 9 and 10 students have started their quarter two courses and are excited to embark on
new learning and experiences. A reminder that there is no school on November 9th and 10th as we are
on fall break. School will resume on Monday, November 13th.

 Midterm teacher comments and quarterly final grades can now be found on Powerschool. By clicking
on the grade in Powerschool, you will see a detailed breakdown of your child’s progress in their course.
We encourage parents to reach out to their child’s teachers with any questions that you may have. We
will be celebrating our Honour Roll students after the fall break.

 November 17th is our 2022-2023 Academic Awards Night. In order to accommodate all of our award
recipients and their families, this event is by invite only. Students will be receiving an invitation for
awards night today if they are an award recipient. If you have any questions, please reach out to Ms.
Donaghy (tdonaghy@cesd73.ca). A big thank you to Ms. Donaghy and all of our local sponsors. This
event would not be possible without the support of local businesses and organizations.
 
 November 22nd is our Career Day where local professionals will come into our school and speak to
students about their careers and their educational pathways. On November 15th in Connect, students
will sign up and choose two career presentations of their choice. A big thank you to our Career
Practitioner, Mrs. Bell and all of our local professionals who are making this day possible.

Thank you for your ongoing support of our school community. We encourage parents to be actively
involved in their students’ education and our school. If you are looking for an opportunity to become
more involved as a parent at HJ Cody, please let me know. We are always looking for volunteers for
class field trips, school dance chaperones, canteen helpers, and lunch hallway supervisors. Wishing you
and your family a wonderful fall break.
 
Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal

mailto:tdonaghy@cesd73.ca


Red Deer Polytechnic Scholarship Opportunities 

Now that applications for admission have opened for Fall of 2024, and Red
Deer Polytechnic’s Open House has passed, I’d like to remind you about our
Building on Excellence Academic Award.

 High School students who have applied to Red Deer Polytechnic for next fall,
with an average of 80% or higher in five 5-credit grade 11 or grade 12
subjects, you could get $1000 toward tuition.

 It’s easy to apply!  Email your transcript or Detailed Academic Report to
studentconnect@rdpolytech.ca and be sure to provide an up-to-date email
address and phone number.

 For a complete list of our scholarships and awards, you can visit HERE.

https://hjcodymusic.entripyshops.com/
https://rdpolytech.ca/apply-and-register/paying-school/awards-and-scholarships/awards-and-scholarships
mailto:studentconnect@rdpolytech.ca
https://rdpolytech.ca/apply-and-register/paying-school/awards-and-scholarships/awards-and-scholarships




The University of Calgary will be visiting HJ Cody on
Monday, November 13, 2023, from 2:00-3:30PM. They
will be available to discuss programs, one to one, and

applications. They will be set up right outside the
Learning Commons/LSC Door.



https://www.sylvanlakechristmasbureau.com/how-to-register



